
THURSDAY NIGHT MARKET: We will provide a Thursday night market in July and August. This will be 
located in Lion’s Park in the parking lot of the Aquatic and Recreation Center. Spots will be on a first come first 
serve basis and a flat fee will be collected at check in.  Additional information is located in the Rules and 
Regulations. Please check the box if you are interested in participating. 



Under SB199/202, all homemade foods are allowed to be sold at Farmers Markets. Homemade food 
products containing meat are not allowed. The vendors must post at their booth or on the product that 
the food was made in a home kitchen which is not licensed, permitted, certified, packaged, labeled, or 
inspected under any official regulations.

Any vendors making food on-site must have either a mobile food service license (food trucks/trailers) or 
have a temporary food service permit through the health department. 

After the passage of SB199/202, Cottage Food licenses are no longer required to sell homemade foods After the passage of SB199/202, Cottage Food licenses are no longer required to sell homemade foods 
at Farmers Markets. Cottage Food licenses are still available for anyone interested in becoming a 
Registered Cottage Food Operator. It is recommend vendors with Cottage Food eligible products to 
apply for a Cottage Food license, but it is not required. Vendors can display their Cottage Food 
registration to show their product(s) have been reviewed as opposed to other homemade foods which 
have no oversight at all.
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